
 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS 
 
 

During this time of unprecedented uncertainty, all of us the Hambantota International Port are 
concerned about the safety and health of our families, colleagues, customers and partners. Our prayers 
are with those who have been personally affected by COVID-19 as well as the many countries across the 
globe facing extreme measures in the attempt to slow its spread. 

 

At times such as this, we are honored by the trust you place in us to ensure continuity of your business. 
We would like to reassure that it is our top priority to maintain the business continuity needed to 
provide support and service to all our customers around the globe. Our teams have been working 24 X 7 
during this period and have been operating all our usual cargo vessels without any interruption.  

You may rest assured that operations at the Port of Hambantota is continuing as per usual, while 
maintaining all safety and social distancing protocols in place by the Government of Sri Lanka and by the 
Hambantota International Port.  

Over the last few weeks, we have taken precautionary measures to help prevent the spread of the virus. 
We have implemented social distancing and rostering programs for all our essential workers and 
colleagues from operations thereby maintaining our strong field response and operational capabilities. 
We have established online collaboration programs to keep remote teams connected to ensure our 
services stay up and running at all times. 

We are carefully monitoring the rapidly changing situation, following guidance from the WHO, the 
Government of Sri Lanka and local health authorities. Our colleagues take seriously the sanitation of our 
equipment and environment. We know that this is more important than ever. 

As this situation evolves, we will proactively reach out to you if there is any changes to the status quo or 
if there is any additional support we can provide.  

If you have any further questions or require any clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 
Thanking you, 
The Management  
Hambantota International Port Group (Private) Limited. 

 
 

 


